
Dear new headteacher, this is what we think is important for you to be our new headteacher. 

From the children at John Ray Infants School. 

(These are genuine quotes from all three of the year groups, taken last week) 

 

Help us learn! 

Always say good morning 

Do lots of running in your PE kit! 

Pretend to be a fairy in the woods reading ‘Foggy, Foggy Forest’  

Be on the gate in the morning to say ‘Good morning’ and make sure everyone gets in safely, 

then shut the gate. 

 
Come to see us in our classrooms and sometimes teach us 

Make sure you work across the whole school and see and talk to lots of children 

Keep us safe like with fire drills 

Decide who works at our school 

 

Dress up 

Always smile and say hello 

Come to see us at lunchtime and see if we don’t use a knife and fork properly! 

Watch us learn 

Give out trophies for good work or sport 

 

Help out in Breakfast club 

Be very clever and caring 

Be helpful, like deliver packs when we are working at home 

Be happy and always smiling 

Be fit and healthy! 

 

Set us extra homework that is really interesting 

Look at children’s work that is really good 

Be always kind to everyone 

Buy things we need with the government’s money and get the right things so we don’t run out 

Be strict if people aren’t doing the right thing 

 

Encourage us 

Always be impressed with children’s best effort, even if they can’t do very much yet 

Tell teachers what they need to do and look after the teachers 

Talk to parents and help them 

Do good assemblies - Fridays are the best because we get Golden Book certificates 

 

 

 


